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Pacheco Gregg, Patti

From: Pacheco Gregg, Patti
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 10:12 AM
To: _DRB - Design Review Board
Cc: Trippel, Andrew; Ross, Adam
Subject: FW: Re: Item 8.1 - Crown Castle Relocation Project, Exempt Project - 1236 Cleveland 

Avenue - File No. DR20-062

Importance: High

Dear  Board Members: 
Please Do Not Reply to All 
 
Please see the message below from City Planner Adam Ross: 
 

From: Ross, Adam <ARoss@srcity.org>  
Sent: Thursday, July 1, 2021 9:38 AM 
Subject: Re: Item 8.1 - Crown Castle Relocation Project, Exempt Project - 1236 Cleveland Avenue - File No. DR20-062 
 
Chair Wiegl and Members of the Design Review Board: 
 
Please do not reply to all 
 
At the June 24, 2021, Planning Commission meeting for the project’s Conditional Use Permit review, which is referenced 
in the Subject Line of this email, the Planning Commission made the recommendation that Planning Staff forward the 
Commission’s recommendation to the Design Review Board to consider a Condition of Approval to regulate 
maintenance of the proposed use. The Condition of Approval is to set parameters of ongoing maintenance to ensure the 
project remain safe, secure, and aesthetically pleasing. Staff will reiterate this recommendation during the presentation 
at tonight’s meeting.  
 
Adam Ross |Interim Senior Planner    
Planning & Economic Development |100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404 
Tel. (707) 543-4705 | aross@srcity.org 
 
 
 
 


